
Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers                                    17 June 2020
Kia Ora Koutou.
Now that everyone is settling back into Level 1, most children are back at school and loving it.  Thank 
you for the support and encouragement you give your children.  We enjoy seeing the growth of 
independence children are showing when they walk into school by themselves.  The end of the day is 
working peacefully and once again it is you who are supporting this when you wait behind the white 
lines until the 3pm bell.  

“Talking About Learning” Meetings - Tuesday 28th July and Wednesday 29th July
These meetings are held to give you and your child the opportunity to meet with the class teacher 
and talk about learning.  This year, because of Lock Down and Distance Learning, you will have a 
different understanding of teaching and learning.  We encourage you to bring your child with you 
as it is important that they share with you what they can do (tickled pink) and what they need to 
learn (green for growth).  Teachers will talk with you about how you can help at home.  We find 
this experience very valuable for all of you.  The meetings will be held on Tuesday 28th July, 3.15 
- 5.30pm and Wednesday 29th July, 3.15 - 7.45pm.  We will use an online booking system.  Details 
on how to access this will be provided before the end of the term.  
Personal Property and Clothing
Can I please remind you to name

• shoes
• jackets
• scooters
• bikes etc

It is very hard to identify belongings when they are unnamed.  Bringing personal, expensive jewllery and toys to 
school is not recommended.

Safety After Hours
We have been told that children are in the school grounds after hours.  When the gates are locked it 
means climbing over fences which could result in injury.  Can you please keep an eye on what your 
children are up to after school.  

Alert Level 1 Reminders
• The gates will be unlocked at 8.15am
• There will be no full assemblies until Term 3
• If students are sick they should stay at home
• Students who are at school and become sick will be sent home immediately
• Regularly wash and dry hands
• Sneeze and cough into elbows
• Parents wave goodbye at the gates in the morning
• Parents wait just inside the gates at the end of the day

Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Friday 3 July Term 2 Ends

Thursday 18 June Last Day for Scholastic Book Orders

Monday 20 July Term 3 Starts

Tuesday &  Wednesday 28 & 29 July Talking about Learning Meetings

Friday 14 August School Photos

Friday 21 August Teacher Only Day

Tuesday 25 August Cluster Cross Country (Y4-6)

Friday 25 September Term 3 Ends

Dates To Remember
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